
I'm in favor of the nuclear bailout but against gutting the clean energy standards,  But Ohio should 

encourage the U. S. Government to make the nuclear waste repository available. 

 

I don't understand why this has to be complicated.  And I personally am happy to pay a small fee every 

month ($1.65) on my City of Columbus Division of Electricity bill for a clean energy surcharge they call 

Ecosmart Choice.  So it's not like I'm trying to get others to pay a surcharge I'm not willing to pay myself. 

 


